
PLAN NH-Kensington Charrette Meeting 

Kensington Town Hall 

September 27, 2017 

7:00 PM-8:00 PM 

 

Selelctman Chair, Norman DeBoisbriand and Selectman, Linda Blood, attended a Plan NH-Kensington 

Charrette overall discussion among invited Kensington board/committee heads at the Town Hall on 

September 27, 2017.  The discussion and slide presentation was discussed by Plan NH representatives  

as to what a charrette is and what the end product of the meetings will contain.  There was no 

discussion about the actual hopes and plans for Kensington's charrette.  No votes were taken.  

 

Linda Blood 


